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Brunssum, 1 March 2024 

Information Letter: upcoming road construction works near AFNORTH International School

Dear AIS community

Please be informed that starting Monday 11 March major road construction will start in 
Brunssum on the intersection at the former main entrance to JFC HQ. The areas known as 
“Bodemplein” and the Karel Doormanstraat, will both be under construction.

The intersection will disappear, and two roundabouts will be created. At the same time the 
tarmac will be replaced. 

Private vehicles will have to follow the indicated detours. For the AIS school buses, as well as 
public transport buses, special arrangements will be in place.
More information on the works can be found on the municipal website:

https://www.brunssum.nl/inwoner/verkeer/Wegwerkzaamheden/Herinrichting_Bodemplein

It is anticipated that construction works will last till 1. August. 

Please be aware that this might affect your travels when coming to AIS.

Mr. R. Bindels
Assistant Director
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